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Sun Metro Introducing Minor Service 
Changes Effective March 9, 2025 
Brio Routes Gaining Additional Trips 
EL PASO, Texas—Sun Metro is implementing minor service changes effective 
Sunday, March 9, 2025. 
In order to better serve the community, Sun Metro is adding an extra trip to the 
last run on all Brio routes as part of regularly scheduled route modifications. The 
new changes include: 
SCHEDULE MODIFICATIONS 

• 205 MESA BRIO 
o One trip added on last run Monday-Sunday 

• 206 ALAMEDA BRIO 
o One trip added on last run Monday-Sunday 

• 207 DYER BRIO 
o One trip added on last run Monday-Sunday 

• 208 MONTANA BRIO 
o One trip added on last run Monday-Sunday  

Sun Metro customers are encouraged to visit SunMetro.net or call the Customer 
Service Center at (915) 212-3333 during regular business hours to learn more 
about these service changes. 
Follow us on Facebook and X @SunMetro. 
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